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Chevy Chase Reads:  The Chevy Chase Literary Club 
 

 

Mary and Charles Clark were members of the Chevy Chase Literary Club 

 

Mary Swingle Clark (1876-1962) and Charles Cleveland Clark (1875-1957). 

Charles and Mary lived at 21 West Irving Street and joined the Chevy Chase Literary 

Club in 1913.  From 1908 to 1910, Clark served as Chief Statistician for the 

International Institute of Agriculture in Rome. In 1914 he became assistant chief of the 

U. S. Weather Bureau.  He helped organize and served as first chairman of the Chevy 

Chase Fire Board.   
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